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June 1, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 
 

Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Update 
for the Santa Maria Valley Water Conservation District 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended the Commission continue to July 6 the public hearing on the proposed 
Municipal Service Review for the Santa Maria Valley Water Conservation District. 
 
Discussion 
 
On April 6 this matter was continued to June 1 to allow further discussion with the District and 
other interested agencies.  Staff met with members of the District Board of Directors on May 3, 
at which time specific aspects of the MSR were discussed.  
 
We are waiting for the District to provide its response to these potential changes. We are hopeful 
that this matter will be ready for consideration by the Commission at the July 6 meeting. 
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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